

Commissie Financiën

Mr. Mario DRAGHI President European Central Bank 60640 Frankfurt am Main Germany

The Hague, 23 May 2016

Dear Mr. Draghi,

The members of the standing committee on Finance and the standing committee on European Affairs of the Dutch House of Representatives would like to invite you for an exchange of views on the impact of the monetary policy of the European Central Bank, to be held in the second half of 2016. The meeting would be open to the public. It is with pleasure that I forward you this invitation.

The clerk of the standing committee on Finance, Mr. René Berck, will contact Mr. Lucas Guttenberg to set a date which is of mutual convenience.

Both committees would appreciate it very much if you are able to accept this invitation and look forward to welcoming you at the House of Representatives.

Yours sincerely,

Pieter Duisenberg Chair of the standing committee on Finance House of Representatives of the States-General